
September 28, 2005

Greater Albuquerque Chamber of Commerce
Attn: Terri Cole
PO Box 25100
Albuquerque, NM 87125

Dear Ms. Cole:

Thank you for the Coalition’s offer to host a mayoral candidate forum dedicated to
discussing the proposed minimum wage increase in Albuquerque.

Please call Molly Wales at my campaign headquarters (224-9042) to coordinate the time
and the place and I will be there.

Sincerely,

City Councilor Eric Griego

 


